



PEMERINTAH KABUPATEN TANAH BUMBU
SMPN 8 SATAP SATUI



Alamat: Jl. Kamboja RT 10 Dusun An Nur Desa Al-Kautsar Kec. Satui Kab. Tanah Bumbu KP 72275
Email: smpn8satapsatui2020@gmail.com HP 081351308813

PENILAIAN AKHIR TAHUN

TAHUN PELAJARAN 2023/2024

Mata Pelajaran : Bahasa Inggris
Hari/Tanggal : Selasa, 4 Juni 2024
Kelas/Semester : VIII/Genap
Waktu : 08.00 s.d 09.00 WITA

PETUNJUK Pengerjaan :

1. Bacalah Basmalah sebelum menjawab pertanyaan
2. Kerjakanlah soal yang mudah terlebih dahulu
3. Bacalah Hamdallah setelah selesai menjawab semua soal
4. Bekerjalah dengan penuh kejujuran dan rasa tanggung jawab

I. Pilihlah salah satu jawaban yang paling tepat pada pilihan A, B, C, dan D di bawah ini!

1. They the animals every day.
A. Wash C. Washed
B. Washes D. Washing
2. Prepares foods and drinks for the animals every morning.
A. I C. They
B. You D. She
3. plays with his friends in the park.
A. He C. We
B. You D. They
4. go to school together.
A. We C. He
B. She D. It
5. cleans my classroom
A. They C. She
B. We D. You
6. "Jisoo song every night."
A. Sings C. Is
B. Sing D. Are
7. "I and my friends in library. We read some books."
A. Am C. Are
B. Is D. Was
8. "We soccer match."
A. Are C. Watches
B. Watch D. Watching
9. Anisa and Roby clean their class.
What is the meaning of the underline word?
A. Bersih C. Rapi
B. Kotor D. Berantakan
10. "They play basket ball."
what is the meaning of the underline word?
A. Bermain
B. Sedang bermain
C. Menggambar
D. Sedang menggambar
11. "Siti mop the floor."
What is the meaning of the underline word?
A. Menyapu C. Membaca
B. Mengepel D. Menulis
12. "I have so many things to do at home and at school."
The underlines word means to
A. Lapangan C. Sekolah
B. Halaman D. Rumah
13. "I have so many things to do at home and at school."
The underlines word means to
A. Lapangan C. Sekolah
B. Halaman D. Rumah
14. Tuti : It's our break time let's go to the canteen
Dian :it's a good idea.
A. Yes, please C. I don't think so
B. No. Thanks D. That's right
15. Sehun : are they doing?
Suho : They are talking
A. what C. where
B. when D. who
16. I.....alone to the movie theater last night
A. Walk C. Walking
B. Walked D. Walkes
17. My sister and I get up early every day. We make the beds and clean the house. We also

help mother to prepare the breakfast for the family.

What does the underlined refers to?

- A. Get up C. I
B. My sister D. My sister and I
18. Vina cleaning her bedroom everyday.
A. Am C. Are
B. Is D. She
19. The boys and the girls are The classroom.
A. Clean C. Is cleaning
B. Cleaning D. Am cleaning
20. "It is now 11.00 pm. Riana sleeping in her bedroom."
A. Were C. Is
B. Are D. Am
21. Tito and Dodi discussing the material now.
A. was C. is
B. are D. am
22. The children are by the river.
A. Fish C. Fishes
B. Fished D. Fishing
23. They are the floor
A. Sweep C. Are sweeping
B. Sweeping D. Am sweeping
24. Rini : What are you doing?
Rara : I practicing English.
A. Am C. Are
B. Is D. Were
25. "I am picture."
A. Draw C. Is drawing
B. Drawing D. Am drawing
26. "They are football."
A. Is playing C. Played
B. Play D. Playing
27. "She is reading the book."
What is the meaning of the underline word?
A. Membaca C. Sedang membaca
B. Menulis D. Sedang menulis
28. "Dayu is sweeping the floor."
What is the meaning of the underline word?
A. Menyapu C. Telah menyapu
B. Sedang menyapu D. Sudah menyapu
29. "Riana is watering the flowers."
The underlines word means to
A. Sedang Menanam C. Sedang Menyiram
B. Bunga D. Air

30. I like roses. They are than other flowers.
A. Beautifully C. More beautiful
B. Beautiful D. the most beautiful
31. "Heni is 165 centimeters tall. Susi is 158 centimeters tall. Ita is 150 centimeters tall. Heni is taller than Susi. Susi is taller than Ita. So, Heni is the tallest, and Ita is the"
A. Shortest C. Bigger
B. Smallest D. Tallest
32. "The snake is longer than the eel. The eel is longer than the earth worm. So, the snake is, and the earth worm is the shortest."
A. The shortest C. The smallest
B. The longest D. The biggest
33. Dayu is smart student. Dayu is smarter than Siti. Siti is smarter than Udin. Udin is smarter than Edo.

So, Dayu is students.
A. smarter C. More smart
B. The smartest D. The most smart
34. "Ilham is taller than Jaya. Jaya is taller than Agung. Agung is taller than Danil."

Who is the tallest than all?
A. Ilham C. Agung
B. Jaya D. Danil
35. "Ilham is taller than Jaya. Jaya is taller than Agung. Agung is taller than Danil."

Who is the shortest than all?
A. Ilham C. Agung
B. Jaya D. Danil
36. Look to picture!

Where is the right statement?
A. The cat is bigger than the horse
B. The cat is the wildest animal
C. Elephant is wilder than the cat
D. Elephant is the tamest animal
37. "Dayu is smart student. Dayu is smarter than Siti. Siti is smarter than Udin. Udin is smarter than Edo."

The underline word means to
A. Pintar C. Lebih pintar
B. Cukup pintar D. Paling pintar
38. Siti : I think Bono will win the race
Dayu : I think so too. Bono is thinner but stronger than Gani. Gani is bigger but weaker than Bono.

The underlines words means to

- A. Lebih Kurus C. Lebih lemah
- B. Paling Kurus D. Paling lemah

39. Siti : I think Bono will win the race
Dayu : I think so too. Bono is thinner but stronger than Gani. Gani is bigger but **weaker** than Bono.

The underlines words means to

- A. Lebih Kurus C. Lebih lemah
- B. Paling Kurus D. Paling lemah

Quation no 40 to 41!

"my father always says that fresh fruit is **more delicious** than fruit juice. Fruit juice is more delicious than canned fruit. So fresh fruit is **the most delicious** of all."

40. The underlines "**more delicious**" words means to
- A. Enak C. Lebih enak
 - B. Cukup enak D. Paling enak
41. The underlines "**the most delicious**" words means to
- A. Enak C. Lebih enak
 - B. Cukup enak D. Paling enak

Quation no 42 to 43!

My family and I went to the sulfur hot spring in Ulu Belu Tanggamus. First, we drove by car. Our journey took two hours and fifteen minutes from Bandar Lampung.

We were so happy when we arrived at sulfur hot spring. My little sister Mala closed her nose because the odor of sulfur. It smell like rotten eggs. But not long after Mala began to soak her feet in a small stream because the water is so warm. Then she took the eggs and put the raw egg in hot turbulent water. A few minutes later, the eggs were cooked. Father and mother entered the hot spring pool and they showered. After showering we ate our picnic lunch. It was a great dan fun day. Of course, there was a bad moment. My feet stepped on ahot sulfur stone when I finished bathing. My mom gave a cooling ointment. Finally we went home. Today is tiring but memorable.

42. Why did Mala close her nose when she arrived to the sulfur hot spring?
- A. because the odor of sulfur
 - B. because Mala smelt rotten eggs
 - C. because someone boiled rotten eggs
 - D. because Mala's nose was full of snot
43. Who had a bad experience at sulfur hot spring?
- A. Mala C. Father
 - B. Mother D. The writer

Quation no 44 to 48!

My brother, Rizal and I made the garden benches after my father cut down the old mango tree behind our house three weeks ago. We saw a big piece of wood. Then, we had an idea. We told dad we wanted to make garden benches. He agreed and he would help us. Then, he sawed the trunk into the three pieces. 25 cm in diameter and 25 cm in height. After that, Rizal and I rubbed them with sandpaper to make them smooth. After that, we dried them in the sun for one week. When they were dry, we painted them, one green, one red, one blue. Finally, we dried in the sun again for three days.

44. What is the text above?
- A. Made the garden benches
 - B. Cut down the old mango tree
 - C. Painted the woods
 - D. Play with my brother
45. Who are made the garden benches?
- A. My brother
 - B. Rizal
 - C. Rizal and I
 - D. My brother, Rizal and I
46. What is the tree they used?
- A. Coconut C. Papaya
 - B. Mango D. Banana
47. What are the colors they painted?
- A. Green, red, blue. C. Green, white, blue.
 - B. Green, grey, blue D. Green, white, black
48. How many time are needed after painted the woods?
- A. One week C. Two days
 - B. Two weeks D. Three days

Quation no 49 to 50!



49. The notice can be found at
- A. A school C. A park
 - B. A library D. A bank
50. Which one is NOT TRUE about the notice?
- A. The visitors prohibited to bring weapons into the school
 - B. The visitors can come in at the school after register
 - C. The visitors can bring weapons and drugs into the school
 - D. The visitors prohibited to bring drugs into the school